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“The group I was in charge of, from left to right: …….They named our group “The Key 
to Freedom”, and I was very pleased to find that they were all supporters of the PFLP 
: ) “ 
https://plus.google.com/photos/116996773928966814179/albums/5494421072141227553/55031
19849785422498?pid=5503119849785422498&oid=116996773928966814179 
 

 


